
Notice of Suspension of Operations 

 

On December 15, 2021, a significant wind storm impacted the area where the K30KQ-D transmitting 

facilities are located.  It is believed that the high winds resulted in K30KQ-D going off the air.  It is 

anticipated that the station will resume operations within 30 days after December 15, 2021, and 

therefore special temporary authority for the station to remain silent will not be required. The FCC will 

be notified of the date on which operations resume.  


